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Comments: New ORV loops on the Shoshone National Forest do not make sense under this travel management

plan. The forest has been unable to keep up with maintenance for existing ORV routes, and should instead focus

it's efforts on maintaining those as opposed to new routes planned in inventoried roadless areas. Specifically,

routes WR07,WR13, WR03, WR90, WR11, and WR78 are unnecessary and detrimental to the wild character of

the Shoshone. Please reconsider the addition of new extensive motorized routes such as these in order to focus

on existing motor infrastructure and maintain inventoried roadless areas as such to protect forest resources for

future generations.


